
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 23 23RD APRIL 2019 

Shining Stars of the Week 

 

Bryher Class 2  

For always being so kind & helpful and writing a brilliant  flyer for the Duck Race. 

 

Holly Class 1  

For fantastic writing : You were so motivated & worked so hard. 

MONDAY 17TH SEP-

TEMBER   

 

CLUBS START 

Thank you to everyone for making our Duck 
Race a great afternoon. Special thanks to 
Sharon Brolly and Vickie & Tristen for 
organizing such a wonderful afternoon at 
the end of a busy term. 
 
It is a pleasure to welcome all our children 
back. We have lots of exciting events 
planned for the Summer Term, new clubs, 
preparation for LaFrowda, Class 2 residential 
and a Class 1 sleepover…  

The safety of all our pupils is paramount and to that end we ask 

for your help. Please could you ensure the gate is firmly closed 

behind you when entering or exiting the playground, as on 

occasion it has been left open which is a potential safety issue. 

Many thanks for your vigilance with this. 

REMINDERS 

esday 1Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

Friday 14th December 

 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 17th December 

 Christingle making with Vanda 

 Tuesay  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Friday 26th April 

 R/Y1—Penzance Gymnastics Club 

 

Monday 29th April  

 Summer Term Lunchtime and After School 

Clubs begin 

 Year 5 and Year 6 Tennis—Porthcurno 

(1.30pm - 3.00pm) 

 Year 2 Meeting for parents regarding     

transition (3.30pm in Class One) 

 

Tuesday 30th April  

 Year 3 and Year 4 Swimming 

 

Friday 3rd May 

 R/Y1—Penzance Gymnastics Club 

 Year 4, 5 and 6 Meeting for parents          

regarding residential visit  (3.30pm in Class 

Two) 

 

 

Good attendance is vital for learning. The national minimum 

expectation is set at 96%. Please help us achieve this and 

support your child’s learning. 

Class One 95.1%      Class Two 94.1% 

 

ATTENDANCE 




